

Dobcroft Junior School

Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) **Chair of Governors** - Prof Katherine Oglesby (chair@dobcroft-

iun.sheffield.sch.uk)

Address: Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN

Telephone: (0114) 236 8075

Webşite: www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk **Email:** enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk **Teacher emails:** teachers@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Friday 12th September 2025

Welcome Back

Dear Parents and Carers

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are all now into the swing of the new school term. We have certainly had a lovely start to the term and all of our pupils are working super hard establishing new routines and relationships- especially our fabulous new year 3's- they are a joy! We hope you are also feeling positive and this letter is really to touch base and to share upcoming events and a few reminders. As always please get in touch regarding any worries or questions- no matter how big or small!

16/9- 3T- Miss Taylor	
17/9-3JF- Mr Frampton	
18/9- 3J- Miss Jackson	
23/9- 4TH- Mr Huckstepp	
24/9-4H- Mrs Harding and Mr Harrison	
25/9- 4WL- Mrs Lowe & Mrs Waggott	
Whole School Events (teachers will inform parents of other year group events)	
13 th September	
4 th October	
2 nd October	
18 th October	
11 th October	
14 th and 15 th October	
Wednesday 22 nd October	
23 rd and 24 th October	

Our usual communication/letters will continue to be sent out on a Friday and our half termly newsletter will continue and endeavour to keep you up to date with life and events in school.

In the meantime, please feel free to email if there are any concerns or use class DoJo for more informal questions with class teachers.

Wishing you all a lovely half term and hopefully some sunshine this weekend!

Yours Sincerely
Nicola Sexton- Head Teacher















